
Necola Chisholm

From: Nighat Aamir <nighat.aamir@cumberland.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 30 August 2016 8:43 AM

To: Necola Chisholm

Subject: RE: SSD-6801-MOD 2 - RMS response for SYD14/01251/12 - Section 96 

modification for an approved warehouse & distribution centre development (Dexus 

QuarryWest) Warehouse and Distribution Centre, Pemulwuy.

Hi Necola 

With reference to your following email, please be advised that Council’s Traffic Section has reviewed the proposal 

and no objections have been raised with regard to the traffic and parking impact.  

Regards 

Nighat 




